Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Schopieray, Christine

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 1:59 PM

To: Bowden (King), Anissa; Beaudry, Jacqueline
Subject: FW: My position

Good afternoon Jackie & Anissa,

Please see the email at the bottom of this email strand. This person is resigning from the LDFA and their position is for
the Ypsilanti appointment.

Sincerely,

Christine

From: Crawford, Tom

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 10:10 AM

To: Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: My position

LDFA

From: Schopieray, Christine

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 9:59 AM
To: Crawford, Tom <TCrawford@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: My position

Hi Tom,
Thanks for forwarding this. Can you tell me what board this is for since he fails to mention it in his email? Thanks,
Christine

From: Crawford, Tom

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 8:04 AM

To: Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>

Cc: Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>; Singleton, Sarah <SSingleton@a2gov.org>
Subject: FW: My position

Christine,
FYI —the below resignation. It’s an Ypsilanti position but wanted you to know.

Thanks,
Tom

From: Vince Chmielewski [mailto:vince@vcwebdesign.com]

Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Caryn Charter <caryn.charter@emich.edu>; Krapohl, Graydon <GKrapohl@a2gov.org>; Heather Grisham
(hgrisham@pixel-velocity.com) <hgrisham@pixel-velocity.com>; Bogan, Kenneth <KBogan@a2gov.org>; Laura Hayden
(LTHayden@gmail.com) <LTHayden@gmail.com>; Leahy, Carrie <CLeahy@BODMANLAW.COM>; Liz Perpich
<Liz@annarborusa.org>; Paula Sorrell <work@paulallc.com>; Phil Tepley (tepleyp@gvsu.edu) <tepleyp@gvsu.edu>;
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Stephen Rapundalo (srapundalo@michbio.org) <srapundalo@michbio.org>; Crawford, Tom <TCrawford@a2gov.org>
Subject: My position

Dear Committee,

My other obligations have prevented me from participating in board activities and that is unlikely to change any
time soon. | have greatly enjoyed my time on the board, but unfortunately | need to step down from my
position. | hope that our paths will cross again.

Thank you,

Vince Chmielewski



